
 

Seattle Badminton Club Presents 

Warm Welcomes and Great News!  
Founded by a group of passionate badminton enthusiasts, 

Seattle Badminton Club provides an excellent facility to all  

levels of players who want to join the badminton community.   

 

2017 is half way through and along with it comes inevitable growth 

and improvements. As part of Seattle Badminton Club’s 

improvements, we’re excited to launch our Newsletter, which will 

update you on all SBC news, events and promotions.

Resurfacing of SBC’s Courts 
August 19 th (Sat) through August 27 th (Sun) 

We will begin a floor resurfacing project on our 10 courts from 

Saturday, August 19th and is scheduled to be complete on Sunday, 

August 27th. During this time, all SBC courts will be closed for 

playing and all programs will be cancelled. Courts will be re-open 

for regular operations on Monday, August 28th. SBC office will be 

opened from 2pm-8pm and our staff will help members on 

membership, Proshop and Stringing Services and Class registration.  

To prevent scratches and damages to our new surfaced courts, no 

Street Shoes will be allowed on the court. All players must bring 

a pair of non-marking in-door court shoes and change before 

entering the court area.  This rule will be strictly enforced by our 

staff.  

Upcoming Events: 
• • • 

08/14   Early Registration Ends 

08/19   Last Day of Session IV 

08/21-08/27   SBC Closed (Gym 

Floor Resurfacing) 

08/28   First Day of Session V 

09/16   SBC Junior Social Event 

(8 courts reserved) 

09/30   Gold Assessment (6 

courts reserved) 

11/03-11/05   WA State BCD&A 

Tournament (10 courts 

reserved) 

Keep calm and smash hard. 

Did you know…  

Membership Policy Change 
 

Effective August 1st 2017, 

instead of 30 days advanced 

notice, membership changes 

made before the 20th of a month 

will be reflected in the 

following month’s billing. 
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 Meet our Staff  

 

We would like to formally address the following people who help run the Seattle Badminton Club! 

When you see them in SBC, don’t be shy and say hi! 

   

   
Amy Say Wilson Chui Glenn Unruh 

Operation Manager Accountant Facilities Manager 

amysay@seattlebadminton.com accounting@seattlebadminton.com glenn@seattlebadminton.com 

 

Class Schedule 
Session V schedule is now available on the website and in our office.  Early registration ends 8/14.  

Here is the link: http://www.seattlebadminton.com/wp/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/Session-V-

schedule-Final2.pdf 

Junior Nationals 
Outstanding performances by the SBC Juniors:  

Geoffrey Tong, Aaron Wu, Alvin Chen,  

Emmanuel Chang, Adrian Unruh, Rina Yan, 

Sruthi Joshy, Annette Lam and Iori Harada at 

US Junior Nationals 2017, which was held in  

San Francisco from 6/29 – 7/4.  Good job  

Coach Chang and Coach Adrienne for guiding  

them through the tournament.  Cheers! 

Save the Dates:  
Gold & Platinum Assessment – 09/30 

Parent Meet the Coach – 09/16 (8 courts reserved) 

 

Scheduled Absence by Students 
Students with scheduled absence can make up in the same session (not in the next or following 

sessions), but will not be credited for the absent classes. Cancellation of class by students within 24 

hours will not get make up classes nor credits. 

All About Classes: 
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